Freeport-McMcRan Chino Mines Company
P.O. Box 10
Bayard, NM 88023

December 20, 2017

Certified Mail #70171000000085315972

Return Receipt Requested

Mr. Bruce Yurdin, Director

New Mexico Environment Department
Water Protection Division

P.O. Box 5469

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502

Dear Mr. Yurdin:

Sherry Burt-Kested

Manager, Environmental Services
Telephone: 575-912-5927

e-mail: sburtkest@fmi.com

Re: Request for Extension for Response to NMED Comments on the
Year 5 Report on pH Monitoring to Evaluate the Effect of the

White Rain on the Smelter Tailing Soils Investigative Unit — Chino AOC

Freeport-McMoRan Chino Mines Company (Chino) requests an extension of an
additional 30 days in order to respond to New Mexico Environment Department (NMED)
comment letter dated November 16, 2017 on the Year 5 Report on pH Monitoring to
Evaluate the Effect of the White Rain on the Smelter Tailing Soils Investigative Unit
(STSIU) under the Chino Administrative Order on Consent (AOC).
extension would require Chino to provide their response by January 19, 2018. This

request is submitted per the AOC, Article X1V, Section A.

Please contact Ms. Alicia Voss at (602) 366-8049 with any questions regarding this
extension request. Your consideration and assistance in this matter is greatly

appreciated.

Sincerely,

rt-Kested, Manager
Environmental Services

SBK:pp
20171220-004

XG: David Mercer, NMED (email)
Joseph Fox, NMED (email)
Petra Sanchez, US EPA (email)
Alicia Voss, FCX (email)

The requested



